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                            AGENDA ITEM  
 
 

The idea of public transportation and the possibility of Lansing partnering with Leavenworth 
has been broached by some Lansing residents to councilmembers.  The RideLV program 
has been successful in Leavenworth, with some stops in Lansing for medical facilities. A 
discussion amongst our City Council about the potential need of public transportation in 
Lansing is warranted.  Representatives from the City of Leavenworth may attend to 
answer any questions about the current RideLV program.  

 
 
Policy Consideration:  None. 
 
Financial Consideration: There would be costs incurred if we moved forward with a partnership, 
potentially including additional vehicles or drivers.    
 
 
Action:  Provide direction to staff to encourage Lansing staff to work with Leavenworth staff to 
formulate a plan to partner on public transit by 2025 or 2026 or  
 


